Arizona State Physicians Association

Decemb

Happy Holidays!
We hope you have an amazing holiday season
with your friends and family and a Happy New
Year to come! The ASPA office will be CLOSED
December 23rd-December 26th
and for New Years December 30th-January 2nd.

Please submit a current W-9 with all forms that
you send to ASPA. Also, if you have a change with
your Credentialing and/or Practice Manager,
please notify ASPA so that we can update our
system. It is important that we are notified for
communication, re-credentialing, expired
license, certifications, etc.




